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Design Council Proposal

From: Kappes, Mary Kay (mksimmon@illinois.edu)
Sent: Wed 12/03/14 3:34 PM

To:  Tan, Chee Sim (ctanl4@illinois.edu); Lee, Jye Sze (jlee641(@illinois.edu); Dziedzina, David
J (ddzied3@illinois.edu); Chen, Wenyuan (wchen94@illinois.edu); Ge, Chen
(chengel@illinois.edu)

Cc:  Flachsbart, Bruce R (mems@illinois.edu)

Ilini Solar Car:

Thank you for your request for matching funds from the Engineering Design Council in the period ending in June
2015. After careful consideration of the funds available to the Design Council, the council allocated the
available funds according to our evaluation of need. Consequently, your project is being allotted $5,000. As for
your request for space in ESPL, you will be allowed access to the machine shop for training and use of the
facilities. Please contact Bruce Flachsbart about the access and possibility of work space.

Distribution of funds will be made upon demonstration of cash or in-kind matching value having been secured. |
will need proof of matching funds (copies of receipts, emails, etc) and your account number to transfer the
funds into. You can email me this information or bring it to my office, 206 Engineering Hall. These funds are for
the 2014-2015 school year and all proof of matching funds must be submitted by June 15, 2015. Funds do not
carry over to the next year.

The EDC wishes all teams total success in their competitions and educational pursuits. We appreciate your
efforts in representing the College of Engineering and the University of lllinois!

M. Kay Kappes
Administrative Aide
University of Illinois
College of Engineering
1308 W Green St

206 Engineering Hall
Urbana, IL 61801

217-244-6041
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